Dear Ford.

Yes, I should very much like to see more of the Cara data, especially when dated releases have beenmade. It has crossed my mind that I may have made a blunder in the calculations, through adding each day the total number of moths released instead of only those newly marked. This would, I suppose, make my estimates 5 or 10% too high, which will not matter much, but, if you or Dowdeswell are publishing any such model calculation, one would like to get it quite right.

I suppose you would not like to publish it in the Annals, on its biometrical interest.

Would you care to write to the Secretary expressing approval of the proposed grant for dogs, as, in your absence, there might be opposition on the Committee?

Yours sincerely,